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A Talent for Murder Andrew Wilson 2017-07-11 "Originally
published in Great Britain in 2017 by Simon & Schuster
UK Ltd."--Copyright page.
The Development of the SA in Nurnberg, 1922-1934 Eric G.
Reiche 2002-11-07 A case-study of the growth of the SA
(or stormtroopers) in Weimar Germany.
Aleksei Balabanov: 'Brother' Ira Osterberg 2022-06-01
KinoSputniks closely analyse some key films from the
history of Russian and Soviet cinema. Written by
international experts in the field, they are intended
for film enthusiasts and students, combining scholarship
with an accessible style of writing. Ira Österberg's
KinoSputnik on Aleksei Balabanov's cult film Brother
(1997) examines the production history, context and
reception of the film, and offers a detailed reading of
its key themes. Balabanov’s Brother made a mark on the
new Russia’s film history as its hero Danila Bagrov
quickly gained cult status and the nostalgic rock
soundtrack hit the nerve of the young post-Soviet
generation. This study unravels the film’s effective and
ingenious mixture of genre elements, art narration and
almost documentary-style realism, which would become
trademarks for Balabanov’s oeuvre. Primary readership
will be among film studies students and film
enthusiasts, but will also be of interest to anyone
researching or studying film soundtracking. A list of
all books in the series is here on the Intellect website
on the series page KinoSputnik
The Path to the Berlin Wall Manfred Wilke 2014-04-30 The
long path to the Berlin Wall began in 1945, when Josef
Stalin instructed the Communist Party to take power in
the Soviet occupation zone while the three Western
allies secured their areas of influence. When Germany
was split into separate states in 1949, Berlin remained
divided into four sectors, with West Berlin surrounded
by the GDR but lingering as a captivating showcase for
Western values and goods. Following a failed Soviet
attempt to expel the allies from West Berlin with a
blockade in 1948–49, a second crisis ensued from
1958–61, during which the Soviet Union demanded once and
for all the withdrawal of the Western powers and the
transition of West Berlin to a "Free City." Ultimately
Nikita Khrushchev decided to close the border in hopes
of halting the overwhelming exodus of East Germans into
the West. Tracing this path from a German perspective,
Manfred Wilke draws on recently published conversations
between Khrushchev and Walter Ulbricht, head of the East
German state, in order to reconstruct the coordination
process between these two leaders and the events that
led to building the Berlin Wall.
Polish Publicists and Prussian Politics Ted Kaminski
1988 Originally presented as the author's thesis (Ph.D.-Hamburg, 1986)
the monthly mirror 1805
Pitirim A. Sorokin Barry V. Johnston 1995 "A remarkably
detailed, knowing, critical, and even-handed study of
one of the most dramatic, complex, and prophetic
sociologists of our time". -- Robert K. Merton, author
of On the Shoulders of Giants. "A major contribution to
the history of sociology". -- Robert Bierstedt, author
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of American Sociological Theory.
The Third World in Soviet Military Thought Mark Katz
2012-07-26 First published in 1982, this study traces
the development of Soviet military thinking on the Third
World and assesses its importance for the conduct of
Soviet foreign policy. Changes in Soviet military
thought often reflect changes in Soviet attitudes
towards and expectations from involvement in Third World
conflicts. This work from Dr. Katz meditates upon the
changing role of the USSR in post-war Third World
conflicts, with particular emphasis upon the Brezhnev
era and the way in which US setbacks in the Third World
impacted upon Soviet foreign policy and changing
attitudes to the Third World.
Sheridan improved. A general pronouncing and explanatory
dictionary of the English language Stephen Jones 1820
Stalin's Library Geoffrey Roberts 2022-02-08 A
compelling intellectual biography of Stalin told through
his personal library In this engaging life of the
twentieth century’s most self-consciously learned
dictator, Geoffrey Roberts explores the books Stalin
read, how he read them, and what they taught him. Stalin
firmly believed in the transformative potential of words
and his voracious appetite for reading guided him
throughout his years. A biography as well as an
intellectual portrait, this book explores all aspects of
Stalin’s tumultuous life and politics. Stalin, an avid
reader from an early age, amassed a surprisingly diverse
personal collection of thousands of books, many of which
he marked and annotated revealing his intimate thoughts,
feelings, and beliefs. Based on his wide-ranging
research in Russian archives, Roberts tells the story of
the creation, fragmentation, and resurrection of
Stalin’s personal library. As a true believer in
communist ideology, Stalin was a fanatical idealist who
hated his enemies—the bourgeoisie, kulaks, capitalists,
imperialists, reactionaries, counter-revolutionaries,
traitors—but detested their ideas even more.
The Split in Stalin's Secretariat, 1939-1948 Jonathan
Harris 1955-01-01 Jonathan Harris demonstrates that the
leaders of Stalin's Secretariat clashed sharply over the
nature of the Communist party's 'leadership' of the
Soviet state in the period between 1939 and 1948. The
term 'party leadership' is generally misunderstood; it
does not refer to the activities of the party as a
whole, but to the efforts of its full time officials
(the 'inner party') to direct the activities of the
members of the party who manned the Soviet state (the
'outer party'). This study argues that A. Zhdanov and G.
Malenkov, the two junior Secretaries of the CC/VKP(B)
who directed the two major bureaucratic divisions of the
Secretariat for most of the period under review,
supported diametrically opposed conceptions of the
leadership to be provided by the party's officials. A.
Zhdanov argued that they should give priority to the
ideological education of all members of the party and
should allow the Communists who manned the state
considerable autonomy in their administration of the
five-year plans. In direct contrast, G. Malenkov, who
directed the cadres directorate for most of the period
under review, had little sympathy for ideological
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education and urged party officials to engage in close
and detailed direction of the Communists who directly
administered the five-year plans. This study contends
that it is possible to illustrate this never-ending
conflict by a careful examination of the public
discussion of this issue in the various publications
controlled by the major divisions of the Secretariat.
When examined in conjunction with recently published
archival materials, it is possible to pinpoint the
linkages between the leadership conflict within the
Secretariat, the shifts in the ongoing public
discussion, and Stalin's role as the final arbiter in
the dispute.
Mothers and Daughters Barbara Alpern Engel 2000-02 The
first psychosocial study of the female intelligentsia in
Russia, Mothers and Daughters explains how and why women
radicals of the nineteenth century diverged from their
male counterparts, describes the forces that led women
to rebel, and discusses their mixed legacy to future
generations. Barbara Alpern Engel examines her subject
on three levels: the traditional family system; early
feminism and women's rebellion against the family; and
the causes and consequences of women's revolutionary
activity. She describes the impact this revolt had on
the family and the lives of radical women and the
movement's role in inspiring a new feminine mythology.
Throughout, Engel brings nineteenth-century women to
life, humanizing history as she presents a case study of
how the personal became political in a time and place
very different from our own.
A Mirror for Socialism Gilbert Rozman 2014-07-14 Gilbert
Rozman examines the Soviet debate on Chinese socialism,
revealing striking similarities between what Soviet
scholars write about China and what they criticize as
anticommunist" in Western writing on the Soviet Union.
Originally published in 1985. The Princeton Legacy
Library uses the latest print-on-demand technology to
again make available previously out-of-print books from
the distinguished backlist of Princeton University
Press. These editions preserve the original texts of
these important books while presenting them in durable
paperback and hardcover editions. The goal of the
Princeton Legacy Library is to vastly increase access to
the rich scholarly heritage found in the thousands of
books published by Princeton University Press since its
founding in 1905.
Culture of the Future Lynn Mally 1990-01-01 "Mally's
book moves the study of an important revolutionary
cultural experiment from the realm of selective textual
analysis to wide-ranging social and institutional
history. It reveals vividly the social-cultural tensions
and values inherent in the Russian revolutionary period,
and adds authoritatively to the rapidly emerging
literature on cultural revolution in Russia and in the
modern world at large."--Richard Stites, Georgetown
University "Mally's book moves the study of an important
revolutionary cultural experiment from the realm of
selective textual analysis to wide-ranging social and
institutional history. It reveals vividly the socialcultural tensions and values inherent in the Russian
revolutionary period, and adds authoritatively to the
rapidly emerging literature on cultural revolution in
Russia and in the modern world at large."--Richard
Stites, Georgetown University
Vietnam's Foreign Policy under Doi Moi Le Hong Hiep
2018-05-24 In 1986, the Communist Party of Vietnam (CPV)
adopted the Doi Moi (Renovation) policy at its sixth
national congress, opening up a new chapter in the
country's modern history. Under Doi Moi, Vietnam has
undergone significant socio-economic, political and
foreign policy reforms that have transformed the country
in many meaningful ways. This edited volume aims to
provide an in-depth analysis of the multiple aspects and
transformations of Vietnam's foreign policy over the
past thirty years. The book is divided into three
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sections. The first covers the broader framework of
Vietnam's foreign policy making and the historical
evolution of Vietnam's diplomacy under Doi Moi. The
second examines Vietnam's bilateral relationships with
its major partners, namely the United States, China,
Japan, India, Russia, its smaller neighbours (Cambodia
and Laos), and ASEAN. Finally, the book looks into two
major issues in Vietnam's current foreign policy: the
management of the South China Sea disputes and the
international economic integration process. As the most
informative, updated and comprehensive volume on
Vietnam's foreign policy under Doi Moi, the book is a
useful reference for academics, policymakers and
students, as well as anyone interested in contemporary
Vietnam in general and its foreign policy in particular.
Translation Of The Meanings Of The Glorious Quran Sahih
International Saheeh International, based out of Saudi
Arabia, Translated the meaning of the Quran in English,
which is most appropriate for non-Muslims, it is easy
and clarity of words and meanings.
With and Without Galton: Vasilii Florinskii and the Fate
of Eugenics in Russia Nikolai Krementsov
The Library Catalogs of the Hoover Institution on War,
Revolution, and Peace, Stanford University Hoover
Institution on War, Revolution, and Peace 1969
The Human Stain Philip Roth 2010-12-23 'An extraordinary
book - bursting with rage, humming with ideas, full of
dazzling sleights of hand'- Sunday Telegraph Philip
Roth's brilliant conclusion to his eloquent trilogy of
post-war America - a magnificent successor to American
Pastoral and I Married a Communist It is 1998, the year
America is plunged into a frenzy of prurience by the
impeachment of a president, and in a small New England
town a distinguished classics professor, Coleman Silk,
is forced to retire when his colleagues allege that he
is a racist. The charge is unfounded, the persecution
needless, but the truth about Silk would astonish even
his most virulent accuser. Coleman Silk has a secret,
one which has been kept for fifty years from his wife,
his four children, his colleagues, and his friends,
including the writer Nathan Zuckerman. It is Zuckerman
who comes upon Silk's secret, and sets out to unearth
his former buried life, piecing the biographical
fragments back together. This is against backdrop of
seismic shifts in American history, which take on real,
human urgency as Zuckerman discovers more and more about
Silk's past and his futile search for renewal and
regeneration. ________________ PRAISE FOR THE HUMAN
STAIN: 'One of the most beautiful books I've ever read'
Red '[A] tender, shocking and incendiary story on the
failure of the American dream refracted through the
prism of race' Guardian 'A masterpiece' Mail on Sunday
Catalogue of Copyright Entries 1919
WOMAN'S FRIENDSHIP GRACE AGUILAR 1919
The Machine Gun George Morgan Chinn 1951
Instructions for Dancing Nicola Yoon 2021-06-03 #1 New
York Times bestselling author of Everything, Everything
and The Sun is Also a Star Nicola Yoon is back with a
new and utterly unique romance. 'An endearing, affecting
portrayal of the journey of love. Everything Yoon
touches turns to gold... this cinematic supernatural
romance will be no exception' Booklist Evie is
disillusioned about love ever since her dad left her mum
for another woman - she's even throwing out her beloved
romance novel collection. When she's given a copy of a
book called Instructions for Dancing, and follows a note
inside to a dilapidated dance studio, she discovers she
has a strange and unwelcome gift. When a couple kisses
in front of her, she can see their whole relationship
play out - from the moment they first catch each other's
eye to the last bitter moments of their break-up. For
Evie, it confirms everything she thinks she knows about
love - that it doesn't last. But at the dance studio she
meets X - tall, dreadlocked, fascinating - and they
start to learn to dance, together. Can X help break the
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spell that Evie is under? Can he change Evie's mind
about love? 'A story of love's unpredictability and the
importance of perspective that unfolds with ease and
heart' Publisher's Weekly 'A remarkable, irresistible
love story that will linger long after the reader turns
the final page' Kirkus Praise for Nicola Yoon: 'Gorgeous
and lyrical' New York Times 'Powerful, lovely, heartwrenching' Jennifer Niven 'This extraordinary first
novel about love so strong it might kill us is too good
to feel like a debut' Jodi Picoult
Daily Report, Foreign Radio Broadcasts United States.
Central Intelligence Agency 1962
Hueber-Wörterbuch Deutsch als Fremdsprache Juliane
Forßmann 2009 2-sprachiges Wörterbuch mit über 100.000
Eintragungen für Deutschlerner mit der Ausgangssprache
Englisch.
Peripheral Visions Ted Hopf 1994 In this challenging new
study, Ted Hopf repudiates the core assumptions of
deterrence theory, one of the most central aspects of
U.S. foreign policy over the past half century.
Especially during the cold war years, a major goal of
U.S. foreign policy has been to show enough strength
that any adventurism on the part of a would-be aggressor
would be deterred. Thus, the United States became
involved militarily in various Third World conflicts
more to deter the Soviet Union than to protect any
specific U.S. interest. Peripheral Visions argues that
this policy was unnecessary and counterproductive. The
evidence in this book (looking at crises in Vietnam,
Angola, Ethiopia, Afghanistan, Iran, Nicaragua, Grenada,
the Middle East, and Ghana) implies that military
strength is not the only way - not even the most
effective way - to deter an opponent. The credibility of
the United States in the Middle East, for instance, was
not strengthened by U.S. military actions, but rather by
the adroit use of military and economic aid and
diplomatic leverage. Yet this taught the Soviet Union
far more discouraging lessons about the Middle East than
the U.S. invasion of Grenada did about Latin America.
The deterrence theory that remains after this series of
empirical tests recommends that the defender not worry
so much about unimportant areas of the globe, not use
military force when nonmilitary instruments will do, and
act as much as possible through indigenous and
autonomous forces, rather than directly. Although framed
as a test of difference theory, Peripheral Visions also
offers important arguments and evidence about how
leaders learn. Moreover, since the book tests rational,
bounded rational, and belief system models of decision
making, it sheds light on the debate between those who
assume states are rational and those who find that
assumption problematic. Finally, it speaks to an ongoing
policy debate about the appropriate instruments of
deterrence - a continuing concern even after the cold
war.
Kurs Angliĭskogo I͡azyka Li︠u︡bovʹ Dmitrievna
Dolinskai︠a︡ 1991
Incompleteness: The Proof and Paradox of Kurt Gödel
(Great Discoveries) Rebecca Goldstein 2006-02-17 A
portrait of the eminent twentieth-century mathematician
discusses his theorem of incompleteness, relationships
with such contemporaries as Albert Einstein, and
untimely death as a result of mental instability and
self-starvation.
Going East: Discovering New and Alternative Traditions
in Translation Studies Larisa Schippel 2016-12-23 This
volume provides a comprehensive overview of various
Eastern European traditions of thought on the subject of
translation as well as the discipline of Translation
Studies. It sheds a light on how these traditions
developed, how they are related to and how they differ
from Western traditions. The volume shows nationallyframed histories of translation and Translation Studies
and presents Eastern European pioneers and trailblazing
thinkers in the discipline. This collection of articles,
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however, also shows that it is at times hard or even
impossible to draw the line between theoretical and/or
scientific thinking and pre-theoretical and/or prescientific thinking on translation. Furthermore, it
shows that our discipline’s beginnings, which are
supposedly rooted in Western scholarship, may have to be
rethought and, consequently, rewritten.
Life and Times of Andrei Zhdanov, 1896-1948 Kees
Boterbloem 2004 In The Life and Times of Andrei Zhdanov,
1896-1948 Kees Boterbloem offers the first full-length
biography of the man once believed to be a likely
candidate to succeed Josef Stalin. In so doing he
provides new insights into the Soviet political system
and the question of how much power was wielded by
Stalin's lieutenants. In 1934 Andrei Zhdanov was
promoted to the post of secretary of the Communist
Party's Central Committee in Moscow and entered the
inner circle of Stalin's partners. Notable for his
involvement in implementing the artificial crisis of the
Great Terror in Moscow and Leningrad, Zhdanov was later
involved in the preparation and signing of the MolotovRibbentrop Pact and acted as Stalin's Party emissary in
the Winter War and the sovietization of Estonia.
Boterbloem details how Zhdanov's career was put in
jeopardy in the summer of 1941 when German troops almost
captured Leningrad. Stalin kept Zhdanov at the Leningrad
front for much of the Second World War because of his
alleged failure to halt the initial German advance,
where he presided over the terrible suffering of the
besieged city's population. In 1945, Zhdanov's
ideological commitment led to his recall to the centre
of Soviet power where, more publicly visible than ever
before, he berated Soviet artists, scientists,
philosophers, composers, and foreign Communist Parties
for failing to adhere to the Party line. Never in good
health, the stress of being Stalin's main assistant in
both the massive bureaucracy of the Communist Party and
the attempt to restore ideological orthodoxy, combined
with anxiety about his son Iurii, led to his death in
1948.
Empire of Nations Francine Hirsch 2014-11-15 When the
Bolsheviks seized power in 1917, they set themselves the
task of building socialism in the vast landscape of the
former Russian Empire, a territory populated by hundreds
of different peoples belonging to a multitude of
linguistic, religious, and ethnic groups. Before 1917,
the Bolsheviks had called for the national selfdetermination of all peoples and had condemned all forms
of colonization as exploitative. After attaining power,
however, they began to express concern that it would not
be possible for Soviet Russia to survive without the
cotton of Turkestan and the oil of the Caucasus. In an
effort to reconcile their anti-imperialist position with
their desire to hold on to as much territory as
possible, the Bolsheviks integrated the national idea
into the administrative-territorial structure of the new
Soviet state. In Empire of Nations, Francine Hirsch
examines the ways in which former imperial ethnographers
and local elites provided the Bolsheviks with
ethnographic knowledge that shaped the very formation of
the new Soviet Union. The ethnographers—who drew
inspiration from the Western European colonial
context—produced all-union censuses, assisted government
commissions charged with delimiting the USSR's internal
borders, led expeditions to study "the human being as a
productive force," and created ethnographic exhibits
about the "Peoples of the USSR." In the 1930s, they
would lead the Soviet campaign against Nazi race
theories. Hirsch illuminates the pervasive tension
between the colonial-economic and ethnographic
definitions of Soviet territory; this tension informed
Soviet social, economic, and administrative structures.
A major contribution to the history of Russia and the
Soviet Union, Empire of Nations also offers new insights
into the connection between ethnography and empire.
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Friendship's Shadows Penelope Anderson 2007
The Azerbaijani Turks Audrey L. Alstadt 2013-09-01 The
first comprehensive account of Azerbaijan's rich and
tumultuous history up to the present time.
Return from the Archipelago Leona Toker 2000
Comprehensive historical survey and critical analysis of
the vast body of narrative literature about the Soviet
gulag. Leona Toker organizes and characterizes both
fictional narratives and survivors' memoirs as she
explores the changing hallmarks of the genre from the
1920s through the Gorbachev era. Toker reflects on the
writings and testimonies that shed light on the veiled
aspects of totalitarianism, dehumanization, and
atrocity. Identifying key themes that recur in the
narratives -- arrest, the stages of trial, imprisonment,
labor camps, exile, escapes, special punishment, the
role of chance, and deprivation -- Toker discusses the
historical, political, and social contexts of these
accounts and the ethical and aesthetic imperative they
fulfill. Her readings provide extraordinary insight into
prisoners' experiences of the Soviet penal system.
Special attention is devoted to the writings of Varlam
Shalamov and Aleksandr Solzhenitsyn, but many works that
are not well known in the West, especially those by
women, are addressed. Consideration is also given to
events that recently brought many memoirs to light years
after they were written.
The Great Friendship Lowell Tillett 1969 This volume
offers the clearest explanation of the process by which
the Communist party directs scholarly activity that has
appeared to date. Tillett has plunged into the brambles
of Soviet historiography, has found his way skillfully
through them, and has emerged with a study that will be
an important addition to the growing literature on the
Soviet Union. Originally published 1969. A UNC Press
Enduring Edition -- UNC Press Enduring Editions use the
latest in digital technology to make available again
books from our distinguished backlist that were
previously out of print. These editions are published
unaltered from the original, and are presented in
affordable paperback formats, bringing readers both
historical and cultural value.
Empire of Friends Rachel Applebaum 2019-04-15 The
familiar story of Soviet power in Cold War Eastern
Europe focuses on political repression and military
force. But in Empire of Friends, Rachel Applebaum shows
how the Soviet Union simultaneously promoted a policy of
transnational friendship with its Eastern Bloc
satellites to create a cohesive socialist world. This
friendship project resulted in a new type of imperial
control based on cross-border contacts between ordinary
citizens. In a new and fascinating story of cultural
diplomacy, interpersonal relations, and the trade of
consumer-goods, Applebaum tracks the rise and fall of
the friendship project in Czechoslovakia, as the country
evolved after World War II from the Soviet Union's most
loyal satellite to its most rebellious. Throughout
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Eastern Europe, the friendship project shaped the most
intimate aspects of people's lives, influencing
everything from what they wore to where they traveled to
whom they married. Applebaum argues that in
Czechoslovakia, socialist friendship was surprisingly
durable, capable of surviving the ravages of Stalinism
and the Soviet invasion that crushed the 1968 Prague
Spring. Eventually, the project became so successful
that it undermined the very alliance it was designed to
support: as Soviets and Czechoslovaks got to know one
another, they discovered important cultural and
political differences that contradicted propaganda about
a cohesive socialist world. Empire of Friends reveals
that the sphere of everyday life was central to the
construction of the transnational socialist system in
Eastern Europe—and, ultimately, its collapse.
East European Accessions Index Library of Congress.
Processing Department 1954
Origins of the First World War Gordon Martel 2016-10-04
Origins of the First World War summarizes the policies,
issues and crises that brought Europe to war in 1914.
Examining the strategic and political problems that
confronted each of the great powers and the way in which
social and economic factors influenced the decisionmaking process, Martel discusses the position of each
power and their place in the system of alliances which
dominated international politics. The fourth edition has
been revised and updated throughout to incorporate the
body of new scholarship that has appeared since the
hundredth anniversary of the outbreak of war. In a clear
and accessible manner, it explains: how and why the
alliance system was created how alliances led to a
network of complicated strategic commitments how an
escalating series of international crises from the turn
of the century fuelled preparations for war why the
peculiarities of the Balkan situation are essential in
understanding the outbreak of war in 1914. This book
also includes an updated Guide to Further Reading, Who’s
Who of important figures and Glossary of key terms, and
the selection of documents has been expanded to include
the key treaties as well as evidence of popular
militarism and nationalism. Concise, accessible and
analytical, it is essential introductory reading for all
students interested in the origins of the First World
War.
What is Asia to Us? (Routledge Revivals) Milan Hauner
2013-09-13 This book, first published in 1990, considers
the uneasy relationship between Russia and Soviet
Central Asia. Chapters examine both the significance of
Asia to the Russian mind and the place that Asia has
occupied in Russian geopolitical thinking in the last
hundred years, showing that outbreaks of violence are
simply a manifestation of a long-standing tension. This
is a remarkable and comprehensive study, which will be
of great value to those concerned with the history and
future of Central Asia and Siberia.
The Enduring Friendship Hemen Ray 1989
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